


From: de la Rosa, Dario (PERC)
To: PERC, Filing (PERC)
Subject: FW: Unit Clarification Petition from IBT 839 to BFT DAR
Date: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:49:00 AM
Attachments: Unit Clarification Petition IBT 839 to BFT DAR 012918.pdf
Importance: High

Austin used the unit clarification form, but this is actually an amended representation petition for
case 130012-E-18. 
 
Thanks
 

From: Austin DePaolo [mailto:team839_adepaolo@outlook.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:41 AM
To: Gloria Boyce <gboyce@bft.org>; Russell Shjerven <team839_rshjerven@msn.com>; de la Rosa,
Dario (PERC) <Dario.delaRosa@perc.wa.gov>
Subject: Unit Clarification Petition from IBT 839 to BFT DAR
 
Dear Ms. Boyce and Mr. de la Rosa, 
 
Please see the attached Unit Clarification Petition for the Representation Petition that was
sent on January 26, 2018. The group of Dispatchers and Schedulers we are petitioning to
represent are those that work in Dial A Ride only. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Austin DePaolo
 

Austin DePaolo
Business Representative
Teamsters Local 839
 
1103 W. Sylvester
Pasco, WA 99301

Office 509-547-7513 X 13
Cell 509-551-9212
 
www.Teamsters839.org
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